
 
 

 
From: Susan Hansen [mailto:shansen885@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 11:08 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib; Byron Stclair 
Subject: Loma TV STA's DK07AM & DK11AD 
 
 The Loma TV Club is a very small translator 
organization run by volunteers.  They didn't realize 
they needed to renew the STA's every six months for 
their lapsed licenses.  
  
They are requesting that you bring them current.  
They will be filing for digital channels in the 
future but wish to continue their analog service to 
the public for the time being. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Susan Hansen 


